
 
 
Please join us as Alfredo Orejuela and Michael Shurin from PicoTurbine 
STEM Education (www.picoturbine.com) share their thoughts and research 
titled, “From the Classroom to ‘The Real World’” on Tuesday, December 1, 
at Mount Bethel Village, 130 Mount Bethel Rd. Warren, NJ at 6:30pm. 
 
In the next decade there will be an influx of up to 800,000 STEM-related 
jobs. Many of these jobs will focus on advanced manufacturing techniques 
and their counterparts, including 3D printing, computer-aided design, 
renewable energy, and robotics. The presentation will highlight ideas and 
products that will help launch students from the classroom to "the real 
world,” such as the importance of preparing students for an evolving job 
market with a solid STEM education. 
 
The discussion will focus on the ways in which alternative energy, 
education, and advanced manufacturing intertwine, and what this means 
for the future of our economy. 3D printers and models will be available 
demonstrations. If your child is interested in learning about some of these 
concepts, please bring them along. 
 
RSVP to info@warrentef.org if you and/or your child will be attending.	


